From:

Sent: 13 September 2017 07:44
To: Blackcountrycorestra

Cc: Helen Martin

Subject: CoombesWoodWedge.

My apologies that the submission is a few days late, but nevertheless | feel that this representation should be
included in the core strategy plan extending for the next 19 years.

We are all aware that the Wedge represents the last remaining area of true countryside between Birmingham and
Halesowen.

It is without doubt the most significant and precious area of green belt land in the Halesowen area. A case for this
has been made over many years by myself and many others who appreciate it's value as a unique local amenity.

| have been making entries on the British for Ornithology website
"Bird Track" for a number of years concerning its importance for all local wildlife. Access to the website is available

to any interested parties whatever their reasons may be.

About a half of the area is owned, as you are aware, by property developers. The five abandoned fields will be
particularly at risk of housing development during the period of the strategy plan.

May | have your comments please.
John Ebrey

Sent from my iPad 12 September 2017.
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